

From: Sappenfield, Keith
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2007 12:01 PM
To: VanPelt, Kim
Subject: RE: NAESB WGQ Request for Industry Comments on Recommendation - WGQ 2007 Annual Plan Item 5 - Due July 1, 2007
Kim:  
 

You are correct.  The word (contact) you identified in the question below should be "contract."  By this note I am asking the NAESB Office to include on the agenda of the next WGQ EC meeting this correction under "minor correction and errors".  
 

Thanks for the review and finding the error.
 

Keith Sappenfield
 



From: VanPelt, Kim
Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2007 10:20 AM
To: Sappenfield, Keith
Subject: FW: NAESB WGQ Request for Industry Comments on Recommendation - WGQ 2007 Annual Plan Item 5 - Due July 1, 2007
  

-----Original Message-----
From: Holmes, Bradley 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2007 3:18 PM
To: VanPelt, Kim
Subject: RE: NAESB WGQ Request for Industry Comments on Recommendation - WGQ 2007 Annual Plan Item 5 - Due July 1, 2007
 

There is a typo in the FAQ  “Can I modify the contract?”  The second sentence has “contact” and it should be “contract”.  
 

-----Original Message-----
From: VanPelt, Kim 
Sent: Monday, June 04, 2007 3:50 PM
To: Wilke, Mark S; Scott, Donna; Holmes, Bradley
Cc: Grygar, William W.
Subject: FW: NAESB WGQ Request for Industry Comments on Recommendation - WGQ 2007 Annual Plan Item 5 - Due July 1, 2007
 

FYI - The FAQ for the NAESB Base Contract is currently out for comment.  The link is below.  Please let me know if you have any specific comments and concerns regarding the FAQ.  Thanks so much...kim
 



From: Rager,Denise [mailto:drager@naesb.org]
Sent: Fri 6/1/2007 4:14 PM
To: undisclosed-recipients
Subject: NAESB WGQ Request for Industry Comments on Recommendation - WGQ 2007 Annual Plan Item 5 - Due July 1, 2007
via email and posting
 

TO:              NAESB WGQ Members and Interested Industry Participants
FROM:         Laura B. Kennedy, Director, Standards Development
RE:              Wholesale Gas Quadrant Request for Comments
DATE:                   June 1, 2007
 

An industry comment period begins today, June 1, 2007, and ends on July 1, 2007 for one WGQ recommendation.  The recommendation can be accessed on the NAESB Request page:  http://www.naesb.org/request.asp or via the link below:  
 

WGQ 2007 Annual Plan Item 5 – Develop FAQ for Updated NAESB Base Contract for Sale and Purchase of Sale of Natural Gas.  ( http://naesb.org/pdf2/wgq_2007_api5_rec.doc).
 

All interested parties, regardless of membership status within NAESB, are eligible to submit comments for consideration.  As the next WGQ EC meeting is scheduled for November 8 in Houston, we discussed the schedule and means for the WGQ EC to vote to adopt the standard once the comment period concludes.  The WGQ EC leadership has determined to distribute a notational ballot to the WGQ Executive Committee members to approve the above referenced recommendation after the July 1 comment period end date, unless the comments indicate that a WGQ EC conference call is needed prior to a notational ballot.  
 

All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on July 1 will be posted on the Request Page (http://www.naesb.org/request.asp) and forwarded to the WGQ EC members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty downloading the recommendation, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.
 

Best Regards,
Laura B. Kennedy
 

 

cc:  Rae McQuade, President
 

